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DONATE TODAY !





Dear Potential Sponsor,

This letter is being submitted to you regarding the 2025 Team Sask Lacrosse Program on behalf of ________________________ who has been selected to take part in the provincial program.  This year Sask Lacrosse will be sending two teams to the Lacrosse Canada National Field Championships, all of which will be held in Halifax, Nova Scotia from August 29 to September 1st. 

The goal of this Provincial Program is to provide players with the opportunity to develop into stronger players and open opportunities to them in the future.   Focus is also put into developing players into stronger more responsible youth in the community.  

This team consists of 20 - 23 players, 3 coaches, 1 manager and 2 food parents.  The anticipated budget is roughly $85,000 per team.  This amount includes accommodation, meals, training costs, and team uniforms and apparel.  The Saskatchewan Lacrosse Association, the team management and the players of the Team Sask Lacrosse Provincial Program are currently working hard to raise funds to help offset the costs for the players. 

The Team Sask Lacrosse Program invites you and your Company to make a financial commitment to the team or individual players through corporate sponsorship.  Along with this letter will be a corporate sponsorship form outlining some of the Sponsorship Levels that are available.  The Saskatchewan Lacrosse Association and Team Sask program is also willing to work with your company on any specific requests that you may have.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself at 306.780.9216 ext. 1 or via email at sponsor@sasklacrosse.net.  

Thank you very much for your consideration to support the 2025 Team Sask Lacrosse Provincial Program.

Sincerely,
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Chris Lesanko| Program Coordinator

Saskatchewan Lacrosse Association



